
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)
Subject: RE: [Pqc-forum] Reminder - Final Deadline for submissions is November 30th
Date: Monday, November 20, 2017 10:10:00 AM

I didn’t get a warning.  I realized right after sending it I’d sent it to the wrong email address.  But I
didn’t want to send it again. 
 
I did think it odd that I didn’t get a warning email, since that’s what is apparently supposed to
happen.
 

From: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed) 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 10:09 AM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: FW: [Pqc-forum] Reminder - Final Deadline for submissions is November 30th
 
When you sent this out – did you get an alert that it should be sent to pqc-forum@list.nist.gov?   I
noticed it does not show up in the archives. 
 
 

From: pqc-forum-bounces@nist.gov [mailto:pqc-forum-bounces@nist.gov] On Behalf Of Moody,
Dustin (Fed)
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 8:46 AM
To: pqc-forum <pqc-forum@nist.gov>
Subject: [Pqc-forum] Reminder - Final Deadline for submissions is November 30th
 

If you are planning on submitting to the NIST PQC standardization process, remember that the
final deadline for submissions is November 30th, which is in less than 2 weeks.  Submissions
received after that date will NOT be considered.   For full submission details and
requirements, see

www.nist.gov/pqcrypto

 

If you have general questions about submitting, this may be discussed on the forum.  More
specific questions may be sent to us at pqc-comments@nist.gov.

 

Thanks,

Dustin Moody

NIST
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